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Presentation By Scott Thurman, Project Manager, Florida Department Of Transportation
(FDOT), And Antonio Piedra, Project Engineer, FDOT, Providing An Update To The CRA
Board On The Status Of The A1A Complete Streets Project.

Staff Recommends: For Your Information

Explanation:

Update from the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) on the status of the A1A
Complete Streets Project.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Jorge Camejo, Executive Director
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